
The Anthony Industrial Development Corporation 
Helping to Keep Anthony “Active, Attractive and Alive” 

 

       April 9, 2024 

To: Anthony City Commission 
 124 S Bluff 
 Anthony KS 67003 

 

From: Anthony Industrial Development Corporation 
124 South Bluff 
Anthony KS 67003 

 

Subject: Utility Incentive, Frake’s Diner and Motel 

The Anthony Industrial Board is requesting utility incentive reduction typically granted to  

new business start-ups in the City of Anthony Kansas. The ID Board supports this incentive  

application as follows: The reduction applies only to the “Base Charge.” 

1. May 2024 thru April 2025 10% 
2. May 2025 thru April 2026 8% 
3. May 2026 thru April 2027 6% 
4. May 2027 thru April 2028 4% 
5. May 2028 thru April 2029 2% 

This reduction is not transferable to a new owner or operator. It is understood to maintain  

this incentive all taxes and utilities billed by the City of Anthony are current. It is further understood  

once a business becomes not current the business will become disenrolled and not allowed to 

 reenter the program. 

Your Anthony Industrial Development Corporation supports this request to assist this  

business in remaining viable in our community.  

           

Sincerely,  

         Curt Miller 

Curt Miller, President 
Anthony Indus. Dev. Corp. 
 


